Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: PHILNJOLYN <philnjolyn@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 4, 2022 9:22 PM

To: comments@utc.wa.gov; ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel; customercare@pse.com
Subject: PROPOSED RATE INCREASES - HEARING IN SEPT

[EXTERNAL]

Utility Folks!

The proposed increases are UNACCEPTABLE! We are already struggling in this economy and you are
proposing to MAKE IT ALL WORSE! It's bad enough already!!

16% is an IMMENSE INCREASE and is completely unreasonable! It is as if you are deliberately trying to force
us to switch to candles.

Small increases every few years are understandable. But this is ridiculous!
Please do not allow this to happen to us,

Phil Rochelle
Port Orchard, WA



